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I stand with my neighbors in opposition to a liquor license for That Barbecue.  It's 

industrial grade meat smoker, which runs 24/7, produces a near constant smell of smoked 

meat.  This, along with the hum of roof fans that run constantly around the clock at 901 

Wilson Street create a noxious combination of air and noise pollution that will only 

worsen if a liquor license is approved.  Attempts to meet with the owner to discuss the 

problem have met with resistance--she will act only if the city tells her she must. 

We ask that you put the brakes on this project now so that a reasonable solution can be 

reached before our neighborhood's reputation as one of the best places in the country to 

live is further eroded 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Joy Newmann 

 


